
ENFIELD BOARD OF EDUCATION 

POLICY REVIEW SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING  

SEPTEMBER 27, 2016 MINUTES 

 

 

 

Roll Call:    Mike Ludwick, Walter Kruzel, Vin Grady 

Also Present:   Chris Drezek, Deputy Superintendent  

Audience:  None 

 

 

 

Call to Order: 

Mr. Ludwick called the Policy Committee to order at 5:51 PM. 

 

New Business: 

- Policy #9160 Student Representatives: 

Mr. Drezek reviewed the proposed policy changes.  Committee members agreed on the 

recommended policy changes and will place this item on the August 23rd BOE agenda. 

 

Items from the Table:  

Mr. Drezek informed committee members that the entire 5000 series of Board Policies is being 

reviewed by Shipman and Goodwin. 

 

Committee members discussed drafting a policy for distributing high school graduation 

diplomas. 

 

Adjournment: 

Mr. Kruzel moved, seconded by Mr. Ludwick to adjourn the July 26, 2016 Policy Committee 

meeting.  A vote by show-of-hands 2-0-0 passed unanimously. 

 

The meeting stood adjourned at 6:25 PM. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Chris Drezek 

Deputy Superintendent  


